
 

 
   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

 
     

   
 

 
 

      
    

   
  

 
  

  
   

 
    

     
   
  

 
  

 
 

 
  

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am pleased to provide this letter of recommendation for Holland Street Veterinary Services, a well-
established veterinary clinic located in Bradford West Gwillimbury, Ontario. Since its opening in 2012, 
Holland Street Veterinary Services has consistently demonstrated a high standard of care and 
professionalism. 

Holland Street Veterinary Services offers a comprehensive range of services designed to meet the 
diverse needs of pet owners. This includes preventive health care, diagnostics, surgical procedures, 
dental care, nutritional counselling, and emergency services. Its clinic is equipped with modern medical 
technology and follows current best practices, ensuring that all animals receive the highest level of care 
in a safe and welcoming environment. 

The strength of Holland Street Vet lies in its exceptional team. The veterinarians and support staff are 
highly trained, knowledgeable, and genuinely dedicated to animal welfare. Their collaborative approach, 
attention to detail, and commitment to continuous learning contribute to their consistent delivery of 
outstanding service. 
It is with great confidence that I recommend Holland Street Veterinary Services to anyone seeking 
reliable and professional veterinary care. Holland Street Veterinary Services stands out not only for the 
quality of its medical care, but also for the integrity and compassion with which it serves the local 
community. 

Sincerely, 

Stephan Lafreniere 
Strategic-Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

Suite 113, 5-200 Green Lane East, East Gwillimbury, Ontario L9N 0Z7  http://www.schooleymitchell.com/slafreniere 
Main  289-903-0147   Email stephan.lafreniere@schooleymitchell.com 
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